
 

From: Olivia Lipikar <olivialipikar@yahoo.com>  
Sent: 20 October 2020 11:52 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: BELLE CONGOLAISE RESTAURANT, 103-105 WEST GREEN ROA, LONDON, N15 5DE: 
 

20 October 2020 

  

Ms. Olivia LIPIKAR 

110 West Green Road 

London N15 5DA 

olivialipika@yahoo.com   

To whom it may concern 

Dear sir / Madam, 

 BELLE CONGOLAISE RESTAURANT, 103-105 WEST GREEN ROA, 
LONDON, N15 5DE. 

 I am writing to register my objection to the application for a premises licence 
at the above address. 

The basis for this opposition is that alcohol will be sold for consumption on the 
premises between 10.00 – 01.30 and seven days a week, grating a licence 
will increased, the possibility for inappropriate behaviour in area. 

West Green Road already so heavily populated with licensed premises that 
crime, disorder and public nuisance have already reached problem levels for 
the local police. 

We (Residents) in this area already suffer noise nuisance and antisocial 
behavior at all hours of the day and night and I have disable kid. 

We have endures this inconvenience since last year many people 
congregated in front of the shops at late night. Late night licensing can result 
in several issues. Local residents can experience loud noise, arguing and 
urinating on main road and it is unacceptable to expect them to continue to do 
so. 

 When leaving the restaurant, the noise from the restaurant leavers will 
awaken the sleeping resident and as there are many children living in these 
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houses, this very unfair to them, as they will want to be fresh and alert for 
schooling the following morning. 

In view of the above, I would urge the Licensing Authority to refuse the 
application 

 Yours faithfully, 

  Olivia Lipikar. 

 
 


